

December 2005

Dear Craig and Advanced Mold Diagnostics Staff,

Thank you for all your help with our house! During a very frustrating situation you gave us priceless guidance to get cleaned up.

It was so discouraging to have such a mess on our hands and not know what to do! We appreciated your prompt and thorough evaluation. Your suggestions were right on target. You have an amazing understanding of mold and moisture problems—and Hunter is so cool!

We wanted to do everything right to protect our family and preserve our house but we couldn't have done it *right* without you! If anyone else wants to know about our experience with your operation, just let us know.

Thanks again,

Amy Freeze & Dr. Gary Arbuckle